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The British Flyball Association 

 

Notes of Committee Meeting No 10 

held at Market Harborough 

on Sunday 20 February 2000 

5.30pm to 6.00pm 
 

Present:: Roy Hiscock, Alison Booth, Chris Fulford, Andy Bawden, Peter Roberts, Doreen Smith 

Apologies: Martin Dickenson,  Robert Henshall 

1. PURPOSE OF MEETING 

The Chairman explained that he had called the meeting to discuss the irregularities which had occurred at 
the Jumping Jacks’ sanctioned show held on Sunday 13th February 2000.   He briefly outlined these 
irregularities and advised that a letter of complaint had been received from the captain of the Maple 
Leafs.   

2. DISCUSSION 

The Committee agreed that there was definitely a case to answer and that the new rules and policies had 
been issued in time for them to be implemented at this show.   

It was therefore agreed that a letter should be sent to the captain of the Jumping Jacks advising that all 
future sanctioned shows must comply with current BFA rules and policies and that, in accordance with 
these rules, the Committee would instruct the Stats Officer to ensure that the records show that the 
winner of the competition would be the top BFA team on the day. 

3. ACTIONS 

The Committee agreed the wording of the letter to be sent to the captain of the Jumping Jacks and the 
Secretary agreed to raise this letter as soon as possible, sending two copies – one by recorded delivery 
and one by first class post (with proof of posting). 

 

Since this concluded the business for the day at the meeting closed at 6.00pm. 

 

 

 

 


